
 
 

Office of the Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

UNITED STATES INTERNATIONAL TRADE COMMISSION 
 

 

 

Washington, D.C. 20436 
 
 

April 26, 2018 
     
    Adam D. Swain, Esq. 
    Alston & Bird 
    950 F Street, NW 
    Washington, DC  20004  
 

Re: Request for Physical Exhibits Regarding Certain Microprocessors, Components Thereof, and 
Products Containing Same, Investigation No. 337-TA-781 

 
Dear Mr. Swain: 
 

The Commission is in receipt of your letter dated April 25, 2018 requesting the return of 
Physical Exhibit 3 filed with the complaint on May 31, 2011. 

 
The Commission has granted your request for the return of the physical exhibit. Please feel free 

to contact Sharon Bellamy at (202) 205-3258 if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

                
            
    

Lisa R. Barton 
Secretary to the Commission 
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